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ANNOUNCED MASSES 
Saturday, June 25 
5:30PM  Father’s Day Novena 
 
Sunday, June 26 
8:15AM   Father’s Day Novena 
11:00AM   Dolly Peruffo – Joe Peruffo  
 
Monday, June 27 
9:00AM  People of Saint Stanislaus Kostka 
 
Tuesday, June 28  
9:00AM  Michael Tighe – the Tighe family  
 
Wednesday, June 29 
9:00AM   Communion Service  
 
Thursday, June 30 
9:00AM  Ruth Leyton – Martinez family  
 
Friday, July 1 
9:00AM  Tammie Hatter – Kevin & Margaret Sullivan 
 
Saturday, July 2 
5:30PM  People of St. Stanislaus Kostka  
 

ST. STANISLAUS IS A TITHING PARISH  
God’s Plan for Giving 

 In return for the Lord’s generosity, our people 
returned to His Church the following 
June 19, 2016 + Parish Pay        $6064.00 
Grocery card profits (this week)        $190.00 

Thank you for your continuing generosity that enables 
us to continue to serve the people of God 

 
NEXT WEEK’S SECOND COLLECTION 

CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT 
 
 
 

 
**BIRTHDAY GREETINGS** 

 
June 26 
Bryan Ashong, Brittany Baab, Lori Beneway, Anthony 
Defraia, Maria DeWald, Myrna Haskell, Jake Higgins, Sean 
Igoe, Susan Johnston, Victor Marchese, Ray Murray, 
Katherine Nellis, Anjali Persaud, Brooke Pociask, Luc 
Rancourt, Lucas Tkazyik, Zachary Tkazyik, Steven Tuttle, 
Daniel Whitt  
 
June 27 
Brandon Beneway, Stephanie Constantine, Socorro 
Contreras, Ava Fumo, Susan Fusca, Felix Iapichino, Ellen 
Lewis, Trevor Simoni, Allen Wang  
 
June 28 
Catherine Arpino, Melissa Cesark, Dawn Costello, Stanley 
Eckert, Patricia Engelhardt, Anthony Ferrara, William 
Franze, Joe Gutierrez, Larry Haynes, Justin Hogarth, Olivia 
Lorenz, Bernadette Mangione, Marina Moore, Angelina 
Noto, Jean Ross, Lauren Rugar, Thomas Tucker, Sr., Arlene 
Turner, Denise VanDongen  
 
June 29 
Barbara Arnett, William Givison III, Sydney Hichak, Kevin 
Kardash, Kevin Keil, Joan Knapp, Anne Krueger, Paul 
Maggiacomo, Courtney Robishaw, Natalie Rutbell, Taylor 
Wood  
 
June 30 
Benn Albrecht, Lisa Alves, Dana Calenda, Samantha 
Constantine, Edward Hackett, Eugenia Kochanowski, 
Lauren Lyons,  Marianna Mangione, Louise McGarril, Paul 
Nador, John Schweiger, Olivia Scores, Melanie Torlish  
 
July 1 
Kealy Arce, Glenn Arpino, Kimberly Constantine, John 
D’Eredita, Richard Duggan III, Catherine Livulpi, Emily 
Meyer, Hayle Ortiz, Karen Rancourt, James Roach, Kevin 
Salaun, James Teed, Jr.,  Joan Weston, Paul Wrona  
 
July 2 
Mary Rose Baker, Angel Estrella, Brooke Fanuele, Amy 
Fitzgerald, Jessica Foriska, James Gorham, Kathleen Grega, 
Mark Gresch, Kristin Mackey, Kylee Marchena, Daniel 
O’Sullivan, Jaime Sanchez, Jessica Scuderi, Carol Verdis, 
 Lee Ann Vrablik  
 
 
 



THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

   

 
 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Now – through Labor Day 
Parish Office Hours will be: 
Monday – Thursday    9:30 - 1:30 
Friday                           9:30 - 12:00 

 
HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATES  

If you are a high school graduate who would like to stay 
connected to St Stanislaus while you are away at college, we 
would love to have your email and contact info. 
Send it to secretary.ststanislaus@gmail.com  at your 
convenience.  

 

 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
JUNE 27 – JULY 1  

We begin our journey this week!  
 

ST. STANISLAUS KOSTKA PARISH OFFERS  
OUR SINCEREST GRATITUDE TO  

LAWRIS BARRETT  
AND  

DIANNE SERKOWSKI 
Please join us after the 11AM Mass this Sunday, June 26 to 
express our thanks to these two wonderful women for their 

many years of faithful service to our parish and children. 
 

 
NEW EVERGREEN TREES 

Some of you may have noticed a new, larger “Christmas 
tree” on the front lawn of the parish office.  This tree, 
donated by the Maggiacomo Family in honor of Louise and 
Humbert Maggiacomo, was installed with the help of Bilmar 
Nursery and Pleasant Valley Landscaping. In addition, the 
smaller tree was transplanted in front of the Religious 
Education building.  We want to thank the Maggiacomo 
family, Bilmar Nursery and PV Landscaping for their 
kindness and generosit 

BREAK IN AT ST. STANISLAUS 
As some of you of may have heard, sometime during the 
night on Monday, June 20, someone broke into the Parish 
Office and stole some cash and checks that were ready to be 
deposited.  Most of the checks were for Vacation Bible 
School, Religious Education Tuition and youth group 
payments.  The regular Sunday collection was not 
effected as these monies are deposited immediately.   
If you have written a check to St. Stanislaus that has not yet 
cleared, please contact your bank and advise them the check 
was possible stolen.  Ask your bank what action that they 
suggest you take to safeguard your monies.   
We apologize for the inconvenience this has caused and if 
you are assessed any charges from your bank please deduct 
that amount from any replacement check you write.  Please 
be advised that several parishioners told us that when they 
told their bank the check was stolen from their church the 
fees were waived.  Thank you for your understanding. 
 

FAITH FORMATION SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 
Although the Faith Formation Office will be open all 
summer, hours will be limited for June, July and August. 
Please call ahead to register. We ask that you not wait 
until September. 
 

FAITH FORMATION INFORMATION  
2016-2017 REGISTRATION IS ONGOING 

Please don’t wait to sign your child up.  Informational 
packets detailing the changes in scheduling and the 
important updates to our formation program were 
distributed to all families in May.  If you did not receive a 
packet, please call the office at 635-1700 x 13.  
 
 

IMPORTANT 
Grade 1-6 Parents:  
Please do not mail the registration in to the office. In an 
effort for Mrs. Sullivan to personally get to know each 
parent either hand deliver them to her or call to make an 
appointment to see her.  
 

Grade 7 & 8 and Confirmation Parents:  
Registration forms can be mailed into the office, but please 
call Mrs. Tighe at 635-1700 x 10 to go over the new 
procedures and format.  

 

 
K of C YARD SALE 

JULY 16th  
The Knights of Columbus will hold their annual yard sale on 
July 16th.  They are collecting gently used items for the yard 
sale on Tuesday evenings, from 6-8pm,  
            Saturday mornings, 9am-12pm.  
Drop off point is at the Religious Education Building. 
If you need help getting any large items here to St. Stanislaus 
please call Matt McDonald at (845)392-6155. 
Please no clothing, rubber tires, electronics or 
mattresses

mailto:secretary.ststanislaus@gmail.com


 

SOME THOUGHTS AS WE APPROACH SUMMER VACATION... 

Each year at this time, Americans tend to go into a way of thinking and acting that might be called, 
with apologies to the author, “the lazy, hazy, crazy days of summer”. This thinking can have an effect 
on so much of our normal routine. I would like to focus my thoughts on how it effects us, as Catholic 
Christians, and how it effects our parish. 

   The use of the Hall at Sunday Mass... 

With a large portion of our parish away on vacation each week of the summer season, we have 
experienced weeks where we could easily “seat” everyone at Mass in the Church proper. Not 
planning to use the Hall each week would allow us to save a good part of our energy consumption. 
The concern this year, the first summer of our new schedule with just two Masses on Sunday and 
knowing that early Masses tend to be more popular in the warmer weather, is that while we might not 
have an “overflow” crowd at the 11, as in the past, we could have one at the 8:15. To avoid too much 
worrying ahead of time, the thought that has been proposed is to do the following...beginning 
Sunday July 3 and continuing through Labor Day weekend, we will not plan on using the Hall unless 
there is an overflow crowd (meaning that every seat in Church is taken and that there is a large 
number standing since all seats are full), in which case the ushers will be instructed to open the 
curtain and turn on the sound and the lights in the Hall for that Mass. Please be aware that the 
concern involves having two, half empty places dividing the attention of celebrant and lector as they 
try to engage everyone and make the celebration of Mass as meaningful as possible. It also is nice to 
see a full Church from the altar! 

Attending Mass while traveling... 

There is a dedicated group of Catholics who have developed a very useful website to allow us to avoid 
the temptation of excusing ourselves from Mass because we are not sure where we might find a 
Church in a town we are visiting. I have often thought that if we used the same thinking about 
finding restaurants in an unfamiliar town, we would come home from vacation without worrying 
about having gained a few extra pounds! (just saying...). I encourage you to include Masstimes.org in 
your travel planning. All you have to do is enter the zip of where you will be and they will locate-- and 
direct you to-- the nearest Church. NOTE: it is always wise to call to make sure the printed schedule 
is up-to-date since it is the responsibility of each parish to keep their schedules accurate. 

 

Bringing back a bulletin... 

I always find it interesting to read bulletins from other parishes.. I have found a lot of ideas in them 
that I have tried to bring back to our parish. Please bring back a bulletin with you. 

Finally... 

Have a great summer and a great vacation. Keep us in your prayers and know that we will be praying 
for you too ... especially for your safe return. God bless us, one and all. 

.  
 


